ATTENTION CONNECTS MEMBERS:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Supervisory Committee recently distributed a notice to all members, requesting you to verify that the balances listed on your June 30, 2016 account statement are accurate. If you did not receive your June 30, 2016 account statement or if you find discrepancies on the statement, please contact the Supervisory Committee Auditor at:

Supervisory Committee Auditor
Robert L. Mann, LLC
Certified Public Accountant
PO Box 746
Fredericksburg, VA 22404
